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AIRSHOW ANTICIPATON! 
Get your engines revvin’ and your thumbs 
twiddlin’ because the 2018 Aeorhawks Airshow 
is just around the corner! It’s Sunday, August 19th 
from 1-4:30PM. Volunteers are needed to park 
cars and work the concession stand. Contact 
Rich VeDepo to sign up.  

 

Propel on over to the clubhouse Tuesday, August 
7th to finalize the airshow. We’ll be wrapping candy 
for the Candy Drop at the meeting! 

 
 

REFLECTION SECTION! 
The sun was ablazin’ at the Coralville 4th 
of July parade. It was great to see our 
members encouranging the community 
to come out and enjoy our airshow! 

 

Big thanks to Dion and Tim 
for making the Night Fly 
happen! The airstrip was lit 
and the planes looked great 
against the night sky.  
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Aerohawks  
General Meeting 

July 3rd, 2018 
 
Meeting brought to order by President Dave Petsel @ 7:00PM, at the airfield. 
 
Treasurers report from Dave Petsel 
                            Motion to accept – Rich VeDepo 
                            2nd – Roger Schultz 
                            Accepted 
 

Secretary Bill Kiesel supplied the minutes. 
Dave asked if any changes to the month’s minutes. 
None seen 
 
Motion to accept – Gary Bernabe 
2nd – Dion Daubenmier 
Passed 
 
 

OLD BUSINESS –  
 
Dave and Rich met with the landfill Manager and had a very proactive meeting. They are very happy 
and feel we have a very symbiotic relationship with each other. We have established that we will be 
doing a ditch clean up next year for the established amount. The landfill will be removing the trees 
that are necessary to be removed. They have a forester coming to look at the trees and decide which 
ones need to be removed and possibly replace. The Parks department will be paying for the 
handicapped bathroom for the airshow. 
 
Dave reminded everyone about the 4th of July parade. We are in great need of people to volunteer for 
the parade. Walkers and planes. This is a great opportunity for people to help out in the club. 
 
Rich handed out envelops for members with raffle tickets and a flyer. Please post the flyer at a high 
visibility location. Please be aware that a lot of places clean the boards off at the end of the month. 
Make sure you do not hang up until August. Dave reminded everyone that there is a file link on 
facebook for printing. Full color. 
 
We are still looking for a float fly location. Please let Dave know if you have an idea of a location 
for this. 
 



The building was resurveyed for elevations to check settling. Gerald supplied the measurements. The 
building is still settling. 
 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS Please remember that there is a members only Facebook page. If you are an 
active member, please see another member for access. 
 
There is the night fly this weekend. All information is on the Facebook page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Motion to adjourn – Roger Schultz 
2nd – Marc Niehus 
Meeting is adjourned – 8:05 PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Club Officers 2018 
 

 
President 
Dave Petsel 
 
Vice President 
Tm Peters 
 
 
 

Field Marshall 
Bill Lee 
 
Treasurer 
Mary Curtis 
 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Bill Kiesel 
 
Information Officer 
Lizzie Peters 
 
Safety Officer 
Dion Daubenmier

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

First Tues of Month – General 
Member Meeting  

Third Tues of Month – Officer’s 
Meeting  

Every Thurs night – Club Night, when 
we get together, fly and grill at the 
club house. Bring a dish to share. 
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Important Dates 2018 
August 19th – Airshow 2018 

September 8th – 3rd Riverside Float Fly 

December 12th – Christmas Party 
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